
OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, 

KING OF THE UNIVERSE 
November 24 to December 1, 2024 

 

Weekend Masses 

Sunday        Nov  24 OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST,  

     KING OF THE UNIVERSE 
   9am  Mass at St. Andrew, Sheffield 

SFC  11am Dorothy Hlifka Birthday (11-25) Memorial by Family 
 

        Weekday Masses: 
Monday       Nov  25  Weekday   

SFC   8am    Marie Narducci by cousin, Marie 
 

Tuesday      Nov  26 Weekday   
SFC   8am    Fred Ardillo by Sue & Jim Kananen 
 

Wednesday   Nov  27 Weekday  
SFC   8am  Barbara Arcaro by Donnie 
  

Thursday  Nov  28 Weekday/Thanksgiving Day   

SFC   8am  People of the Parish 
 

Friday         Nov  29      Weekday 

   9am          Mass at St. Andrew, Sheffield 
 

Weekend Masses 

Sunday        Dec   1 FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
   9am  Mass at St. Andrew, Sheffield 

SFC  11am Agnes Mirando by Sandy Simpson &  

       Bonnie Martin-Harris 
          

11am Mass is no longer live-streamed;  

it is available on our Facebook page & YouTube 
 

Lectors for December:   Renea Roach, Joanie Norton 
                                   

The Soup Kitchen is in need of baked goods on the First and Third Wednesdays 

of each month.  If you are able to help, please call Connie Naylor at 440/599-7697. 
 

Matthew 25 is collecting food and hygiene items for the Blessing Boxes. There is 

a container at the back of the church for your donations. Please see the bulletin 

boards at the church doors for a list of donation suggestions. Thank you.  
 

Corpus Christi parishioners attending Mass at neighboring parishes can still use 

your parish envelope. Just drop it in the basket of the Church you are attending      

and the envelopes will come back to us. If you are from another parish and 

visiting, you can use your home parish envelope and it will be sent there.    
 

CONFESSIONS are the First Saturday of each month from 9-9:30am at St. 

Frances Cabrini Church and the First Sunday of each month from 8:15-8:45am at 

St. Andrew Bobola Church. 

 

 
 

 

Sanctuary Candles 
In Memory of: 

Stephen Kanack 

by Wife 

Mary Ann Louma Pushic 

by Eugene Pushic 

Susan Campbell DiGiacomo 

by Eugene Pushic 

Jerian Landolfi 

by Deacon Nick & Lisa Iarocci 

Denise Mirando 

by Deacon Nick & Lisa Iarocci 

Health & Healing of: 

Shirley Rose 

by Charles A. Rose 

 

THIS WEEK 
PC – Parish Center; PO – Parish Office 

Sunday, Nov 24 

6-7:30pm Youth Ministry, PC 

Wednesday, Nov 27 

Parish Office Closed at Noon 

Thursday, Nov 28 

Happy Thanksgiving 

Parish Office Closed 

Friday, Nov 29 

Parish Office Closed 

Sunday, Dec 1 

8:15-8:45am Confessions, SAB 

No Faith Formation or Youth Group 

 

The weekly Rosary recitation will be 

on break until March 2025. The 

Rosary will continue during 

Eucharistic Adoration every second 

Wednesday at 5pm. 
 

Join Deacon Nick for Adult Faith 

Formation at Mount Carmel 

Community Center, the first 

Monday of every month at 6pm. 

Upcoming Dates: December 2 

For more information contact 

Deacon Nick at 

niarocci@youngstowndiocese.org 

 

The Parish Center is open weekday 

mornings at 9:30am Mon-Thurs if 

you would like to walk in the hall. 

mailto:niarocci@youngstowndiocese.org


Time, Talent & Treasure 
Faithful Stewards: 

Supporting our Parish Mission 
 

“Jesus answered, ‘My kingdom does not belong  

to this world.”  (JOHN 18:36) 

 

Life is short.  How much time, energy and money do you 

put into building “your” kingdom here on earth?  We all 

know we can’t take it with us.  The real kingdom is in the 

next life.  Yet, how much time, energy and money do you 

invest in working for that eternal kingdom?  Ask God for 

His guidance.  Detach from earthly possessions.  

Generously share your material goods with others  

for the greater glory of God. 
 

Parish Sacrificial Giving 

Sunday   11/17/2024       $5,596                  73 Envelopes  

Electronic Giving                785                    6 On-Line 

Loose Cash                    276 

Total:                 $6,657 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

 

Vocations: “My kingdom does not belong to this world.” 

Help lead others to Christ and to know his merciful love. 

Prayerfully consider he may be calling you to serve in this 

world as a priest or religious brother or sister. Talk to your 

priest or reach out to Fr. Chad Johnson at (330) 744-8451 or 

cjohnson@youngstowndiocese.org. 
 

Memorial gifts to the parish have been received in memory 

of William Tinney and Alvera Anderson. Please remember 

William and Alvera in your prayers for the deceased and 

the donors in your prayers of thanksgiving. 
 

Retirement Fund for Religious Support those who have 

given a lifetime. Women and men religious have dedicated 

their lives to service – praying, teaching, and caring for 

those in need – usually for little to no pay. Today their 

religious communities do not have enough retirement 

savings. Your donation provides essential care, medicine, 

and daily needs of thousands of senior women and men 

religious. Please give generously. 
 

HALO: During the month of November, we are asking for 

monetary donations to support the H.A.L.O. program. There 

are red envelopes labeled HALO in the pews at Mass. No 

donation is too big or too small. 

 

November is the month in which we remember the faithful 

departed in our families and parish community. As a way to 

remember our loved ones our Book of the Faithful 

Departed will be displayed in the back of the church 

throughout the month of November. 

 

 

 

Featured Advertiser this week is: 
 

RAISIAN FAMILY FUNERAL HOME 
 

Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin! 

 

Faith Formation News for PreK - Highschool… 
 

Families gathered this morning for food, activities and 

prayer.  The families were asked to think about their 

blessings in their lives and create a thankful poster.  

Families received Advent booklets and created an Advent 

wreath to bring home.  Advent begins on December 1.   

 

The parents and children wrapped Christmas gifts and 

created Christmas cards as a service project for the HALO 

program.   

 

The morning closed with a Thanksgiving prayer service.  

We wish everyone a Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving.  

 

There is a Confirmation Parent/Student meeting Dec 8, 

1:30pm @ Assumption in Geneva.   

 

Faith Formation schedule for December:  

 

December 1 ~ NO Session / Thanksgiving Weekend 

December 8 ~ Class at 9:15am 

December 15 ~ Class at 9:15am 

December 22 ~ Family Day Breakfast ~ Christmas 

Program and Activities 
 

*The Youth Ministry Group meets on Sundays from 

6:00pm-7:30pm in the Parish Hall’s Youth Room.  The 

meeting dates follow the Faith Formation calendar. 
 

News from St. John School 

Herald Double Day is extended through the month of 

November. All donations given on this day through Nov. 30 

will be doubled by a generous donor to support the students 

and mission of Catholic education. Your support is greatly 

appreciated. 

31st Festival of Trees/The 12 Days of Christmas online 

(Nov 16-30) and in-person on Sat, Nov 30. Dinner tickets 

are $50 or you may purchase tables. FMI or to register visit 

bidpal.net/trees24      

Monthly Raffle drawn the second Wed of the month. Cost 

is $25 for the school year. Winnings grow each month. FMI 

or tickets contact Nick Iarocci at niarocci@sjheralds.org or 

440-813-0479. 

 

SCAM ALERT: There are criminals who will try to get 

you to buy gift cards for them pretending to be a priest or 

somebody you know. The priests, deacons, and pastoral 

associates in our parishes will never email you asking you 

to buy gift cards for them. - Fr. John Ettinger, Diocese of 

Youngstown. 

 

mailto:cjohnson@youngstowndiocese.org
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